From: Wohlgemuth, David

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 9:34 AM k-1
To: Payne, Nancy <Nancy.Payne@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Kranz Traffic Request

Hello Nancy,
Could you please place this on the next Traffic Commission meeting agenda (4/17)?

Kranz corporation is looking for assistance regarding issues with pedestrians safely crossing DeKoven Avenue near
Hickory Grove Avenue. With the bend in the roadway, it becomes difficult for pedestrians to cross traffic, much like the
situation that we had next to City Hall on Washington Avenue near Center St.

We are basically looking for a similar solution in the form of a painted and posted crosswalk.

| will extend an invitation to Mr. Neubauer for the meeting. (I have cc’d him on this email)

I have included some pics {below) that were forwarded to me by the Chief to help illustrate the location and issue.
Thank you,

Dave

Lt. Dave Wohlgemuth

Planning Unit — Professional Standards Division
Racine Police Department

730 Center Street

Racine, Wl 53403-1186

(262) 635-7722 desk
David.Wohlgemuth@CityOfRacine.org

NOTICE: This email and any attachment may contain information that is law enforcement sensitive or for official use only. Use and
further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. See, W
Statute § 19.36(2) & (8); 18 U.S.C. § 2510-2520; 42 U.5.C. § 3782; & CFR Part 23. If you receive this email in error, please notify the
sender; delete the email; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.

From: Howell, Arthel
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 18:32

To: Wohlgemuth, David <David.Wohlgemuth@cityofracine.org>
Cc: Weitzel, Charles <Charles.Weitzel@cityofracine.org>; Polzin, John <lohn.Polzin@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Kranz Traffic Request




Proposed Crosswalk (2200 Blk DeKoven Ave.):

Existing Crosswalk (730 Washington Ave.):




